
As a fourth grader at Patterson you have the opportunity to become an   

employee of the Patterson Postal Service.  We are looking for fourth  

graders who show responsibility and leadership in their daily school life.   

 

Post office employees will be hired to work a shift once a week for an  

entire quarter.  These shifts are on Friday mornings from  

7:45 to 8:15.  Employees need to provide their own transportation.  

(Postmasters will work first quarter and the first two weeks of the other 

quarters) 

 

Only a few employee will be hired each quarter.  All other  applicants 

will be put on a waiting list to work if a position opens up or work the 

next available quarter.  All fourth graders employed by the postal service 

are expected to show a higher level of responsibility and keep up on their 

daily school work.  If grades, responsibility, or behavior become a      

concern, employees will be suspended or released. 

 

Employees must… 

 Have parent permission to work for the PPS  

 Fill out the online job application 

 Take the online employment exam 

 

Employee name _____________________  Teacher _________________ 

 

  I give my child permission to work for the PPS. 

 

Parent signature ___________________________  Date __________ 

 


